
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 
Well done to all our Year 6 children this week. A long and hard week of SATs 
testing came to an end yesterday. They thoroughly enjoyed their early 
morning workouts with Mr Walker and their toast and bacon buns. Many 
thanks to both Mr Walker and Mrs Armstrong in the kitchen. Today Year 6 
ordered their pizzas and had an assembly with Mr Walton and Mrs Smalley 
from Ashington Academy. At lunchtime, Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their pizzas 
and finished the day with a party! 
 
Uniform Orders 
If you require new school uniform for September and wish it to be delivered to school for free before the 
end of term, all orders need to be received by Emblematic by Sunday 16th June. Orders after this date will 
have to be collected from their Bedlington shop or delivery costs will apply to have it delivered to your 
home. Delivery to school for these orders will be in September and will not be here before school starts.  
Please follow the link on the school website to visit the Emblematic website. The final date for orders for the 
new school year is Friday 21st July. 
 
Dinner Money 

Please ensure that your child’s lunch account is not in arrears. Thank you to all parent/carers who have 
updated their balance since the last reminder. Also, Breakfast and After School Club payments should be 
up to date. If balances continue to stay in arrears, the facility may not be available until balances have 
been paid. 
 
Kingswood 
Please can we ask for payments towards Kingswood be made to Mrs Stanton or Miss Kennedy in the school 
office. Thank you for those payments that have come in this week. All payments should be made before we 
break up for half term on Friday 24th May. Thank you. 
 

Mrs Smith 
We are delighted to be welcoming Mrs Smith back after her maternity leave. We can’t believe a year has 
passed since she left to start her leave! 
 
Diary Dates 
Wednesday 22nd May  Year 5&6 swimming begins 
Friday 24th May  House non-uniform day 
    School closes for half term 
Monday 3rd June  School closed – Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 4th June  School open 
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